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ARMENIA UNDECIDED ON PARTICIPATION IN 3+3 MEETING IN TURKEY

- 29.07.2024

Panorama (27 July 2024)

 

Yerevan has not yet decided on its participation in the upcoming 3+3 meeting of foreign ministers 
in Turkey, Sputnik Armenia reports, citing the Armenian Foreign Ministry.

Earlier last week, Iranian Ambassador to Armenia Mehdi Sobhani said that the next meeting of 
foreign ministers in the 3+3 format was scheduled to be held in Turkey in the near future.

Click for more.
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